Gra

THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN MADISON 6

DEPARTMENT OF MEDICAL GENETICS SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

July 29, 1958

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS
COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE

Dear Josh:

I received the following mail and thought it unnecessary to send thermofax copies to you.

A letter from George Lefevre extending your NSF grant until June, 1959.

A notification from the Public Health Service of the approval of your research grant. One copy was for the University Vice-President and I have sent that on to him.

Dr. Scarano wrote, indicating his willingness to come to this country, and sent a curriculum vitae. Mr. J. Pfeiffer had written you regarding this matter.

There is a note from Barton Childes that I will write you about tomorrow.

Sincerely,

() .